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Oakdale, CA – Man arrested Friday afternoon with a package of heroin during a traffic stop near post 
office. 
 
On Friday, August 4th, around 1:30 p.m., officers stopped a red Ford Taurus for an observed 
vehicle registration violation in the 100 block of California Ave. near the post office. 
 
The driver of the vehicle, Brian Bockert, 40 years old, was found to be on probation from 
Tuolumne County for prior sales of narcotics. Bockert was searched per the terms of his 
probation and found to be in possession of approximately 10 grams of black tar heroin in a 
package. Evidence found in the vehicle appeared to indicate that Bockert may have been 
preparing to ship the narcotics to another person through the mail. 
  
Bockert was arrested and booked into the Stanislaus County Jail for 11351 H&S - Narcotics 
Sales and Distribution and 1203.2A PC - Probation Violation. 
 
Oakdale Police encourage those with information on illegal drug activity to call Crime Stoppers at 
(209) 521-4636. Callers to Crime Stoppers can remain anonymous and may be eligible for a cash 
reward. Tipsters may also text information to Crime Stoppers at 274637.  
 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 


